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Email 
To: clerk@guildenmorden.gov.uk Date: 5 October 2021 

Organisation: Guilden Morden Parish Council Our ref: CA0113 

From: sba@pkf-l.com Your ref:  

    

 
Dear Mrs Stoehr 
 
We concluded our review of Guilden Morden Parish Council’s Annual Governance and Accountability 
Return (AGAR) for 2020/21 on 23 September 2021 and have issued our External Auditor Report and 
Certificate.  The opinion was unqualified but included an ‘other matter’ (that did not affect our opinion) 
in respect of an insurance claim. 
 
The smaller authority has since confirmed that it received £1,408 in respect of insurance monies in 
the year ended 31 March 2020 in respect of payments made in the year ended 31 March 2019.  Based 
on this information the other matter raised should not have been raised.   
 
Unfortunately, once we issue our opinion and certify closure we are unable to reissue our report; 
however, this email may be published with the External Auditor Report. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
SBA Team 
 
SBA Team 
For and on behalf of PKF Littlejohn LLP 
sba@pkf-l.com 
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